
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
Jul-23 
Tues 18th –West Runton Beach Trip 
Thurs 20th – Class 4 Disco 
Fri 21st – Leaver’s Assembly 
Fri 21st - Last Day of Term 
Mon 24th Jul to Tues 5th Sep (incl) – 
Summer Holiday 

Sept-23 
Weds 6th Sep – Back to school 
 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter          Friday 14/07/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 Headteacher for the Day – “On Friday, 7th July, I (Stanley  

  Paulson-Ellis) was Headteacher for the day.  This is a fun,  

  annual event, where one of the year sixes is elected for that  

   role and this year, it was me.  I proposed that we would come 

in, wearing non-school uniform.  In the morning, we 

have the talent show, which I was to compère, then we 

all printed our hand, in the colour of our house on a 

long piece of paper.  After lunch, we played a game of 

capture the flag – a team game for large groups of 

people, over on the field.  Most people thoroughly 

enjoyed their 

day and I hope 

that future 

headteachers 

have similar 

results.”       The candidates posting  

                   their votes. 
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 Message from the  

  Eco Club – we would  

  like to say thank you to  

  everyone who brought in 

batteries to be recycled as part of the Big 

Battery Hunt.  Special thanks to Rose, 

Elsie, Hannah, Abi and Celia for counting 

them all.  In total, we stopped 4,958 

batteries going to landfill.  We have 

entered our total on the Duracell website 

so fingers crossed we win the prize draw 

for playground equipment for our school. 

   KS1 Cricket Festival – on Monday, 10th July years  

    1 and 2 had the opportunity to take part in a cricket  

    festival at Hethersett and Tas Valley Cricket Club. 

    The children had the opportunity to practice their 

batting, bowling and fielding skills.  It was an energetic morning and the 

children all really enjoyed themselves and behaved very well. 

The Garlic Theatre were in school on Wednesday 
sharing their performance of Snug and Grub Catch a 
Bug.  As always, their performance was exceptional 

  and captivated the children.  We were delighted to 
receive this feedback from their co-artistic director: “As always Mark and I had 
a wonderful time this morning with your delightful students. Wreningham is 
one of our top favourite schools in Norfolk. The atmosphere of care and child 
centred learning, the patience and enthusiasm of the teachers and the team 
spirit means that we as visitors are always amazed by the happy atmosphere of 
the school.” 

  
The children as always are a lovely audience - asking so many interesting 

 

 

A link to our parent questionnaire was 

sent home with this year’s school 

reports.  We love to receive your 

feedback and comments and would be 

so grateful if you could spend a few 

minutes completing this for us please. 

The link is here again for your ease: 

https://forms.office.com/e/EU47yKffx0 

 

Administering Medicine to Pupils –should 

your child/ren require medicine whilst in 

school, then a Parental Agreement Form 

must be filled in and signed before any 

medication, pain relief can be given.  The 

forms are available for completion from 

the office.  Children should not be carrying 

any medication in their bags – this must be 

handed in.  Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/e/EU47yKffx0

